
Interchange Project at U.S. 31 at 236th Street

Preferred Alternative: Alternative 4

Alternative 4 by the Numbers

Alternative 4: The Diamond Interchange 
 
Alternative 4 - the Diamond Interchange - grade-separates 236th Street over U.S. 31 in a tight diamond 
configuration. U.S. 31 will remain at the same elevation. The ramp terminals are single-lane round-
abouts with single-lane exits.

Access from 241st Street to U.S. 31 will be removed, and a cul-de-sac will provide turnaround access for 
properties along 241st Street.
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What’s Next?

Environmental Assessment 
 
An Environmental Assessment (EA) document has been prepared for National Environmental Policy Act 
(NEPA) clearance. It is available online at https://www.in.gov/indot/3831.htm. Those who want to review 
a printed copy may do so at: 

•	 Sheridan Public Library – 103 W 1st Street, Sheridan, IN 46069 
•	 Hamilton North Public Library – 209 W. Brinton Street, Cicero, IN 46034
•	 Crawford, Murphy & Tilly’s (CMT) office – 8790 Purdue Road, Indianapolis, IN 46268
•	 INDOT Greenfield District – 32 S. Broadway Street, Greenfield, IN 46140

Comments 
In addition to providing written or verbal comments at the public hearing, the public may submit 
comments on the EA through April 15, 2021 via:

The public comment period for the EA began on March 8, 2021, and ends on April 15, 2021. 
 
Please direct any questions or comments concerning this project to Adam Burns, CMT,  
8790 Purdue Road, Indianapolis, IN 46268. 

Email to US31Interchange@cmtengr.com

Phone via voice mailbox at (317) 983-3242 

Mail to CMT’s office at 8790 Purdue 
Road, Indianapolis, IN 46268

Construction: 
August 2021 to November 2022


